
 

 

 

 

 

 

Philip Briggs 

General Manager 
Proficiency Testing Australia 
 
“I would like to thank you for the opportunity to participate in the 4th PT conference in 
Brasov.  

I believe that this series of conferences in Romania is very worthwhile as an 
exchange of information for proficiency testing throughout the world.  The 
presentations and training exercises were of a very high quality.” 

 

 

 


